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THURSDAY 
PLANTATION

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

WALKABOUT

Personal Insect Repellent

DOMESTIC

WARNING - EYE IRRITANT

POTENTIAL SKIN SENSITIZER

GUARANTEE:
Citronellal   2.55%

REG. NO. 25517 P.C.P. ACT

Product of Australia

Net Contents:
50 mL

DIRECTIONS: Apply a thin uniform layer over all exposed skin
areas, avoiding eyes and mouth.  Reapply at 30 minute intervals
if exposure to mosquitoes continues.

DO NOT EXCEED 2 APPLICATIONS PER DAY.  

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. DO NOT USE ON INFANTS
OR TODDLERS.

DO NOT GET IN EYES OR MOUTH.  Harmful if swallowed.  Causes eye
irritation.  May cause skin reactions in sensitive persons. 
Discontinue if irritation occurs.  Patch test on small area of
skin prior to first use.  Do not apply on sunburned, wounded or
broken skin.  Do not apply under clothing.  Wash hands after
applying.

FIRST AID: If in eyes, flush with plenty of water.  If irritation
persists, seek medical attention at once.  If irritation on the
skin occurs, discontinue use.  If eye or skin irritation
persists, seek medical attention and take product container with
you.  If ingested, contact a physician or Poison Control Centre



immediately.

DISPOSAL:
Do not reuse container.  Wrap and dispose of empty container with
household garbage.

Imported and Distributed by:
Purity Life Health Products Ltd.

Acton, Ontario L7J 2X3

Manufactured by:
Thursday Plantation Laboratories Ltd.

Ballina, N.S.W., Australia, 2478

THURSDAY 
PLANTATION

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

WALKABOUT

Personal Insect Repellent

DOMESTIC

WARNING - EYE IRRITANT

POTENTIAL SKIN SENSITIZER

GUARANTEE:
Citronellal   2.55%

REG. NO. 25517 P.C.P. ACT

Product of Australia

Net Contents:
125 mL

DIRECTIONS: Apply a thin uniform layer over all exposed skin
areas, avoiding eyes and mouth.  Reapply at 30 minute intervals
if exposure to mosquitoes continues.



DO NOT EXCEED 2 APPLICATIONS PER DAY.  

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. DO NOT USE ON INFANTS
OR TODDLERS.

DO NOT GET IN EYES OR MOUTH.  Harmful if swallowed.  Causes eye
irritation.  May cause skin reactions in sensitive persons. 
Discontinue if irritation occurs.  Patch test on small area of
skin prior to first use.  Do not apply on sunburned, wounded or
irritated skin.  Do not apply under clothing.  Wash hands after
applying.

FIRST AID: If in eyes, flush with plenty of water.  If irritation
persists, seek medical attention at once.  If irritation of the
skin occurs, discontinue use.  If eye or skin irritation
persists, seek medical attention and take product container with
you.  If ingested, contact a physician or poison control centre
immediately.

DISPOSAL:
Do not reuse container.  Wrap and dispose of empty container with
household garbage.

Imported and Distributed by:
Purity Life Health Products Ltd.

Acton, Ontario L7J 2X3

Manufactured by:
Thursday Plantation Laboratories Ltd.

Ballina, N.S.W., Australia, 2478

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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